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Ref:APNS/2012/243    December 14, 2012 

 
To: The Publishers, 

Sindh Based Member Publications 

 
Sub: Suspension of  Sindh Government Ads  

  
Dear Sirs, 

 

We have to inform you that the Sindh Government has failed to clear the reported dues of 

member publications despite various communications and assurances. 

 

We have therefore, decided to suspend the business of Sindh Government with effect from 

December 15, 2012. In this connection, an advertisement to inform the public on default of Sindh 

Government is being released in member publications.  

 

We request you to kindly publish the ad in your issue of December 15, 2012  prominently  as 

gratis. The ad material is available on our website i.e. www.apns.com.pk 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

 ( Masood Hamid ) 

 Secretary General 

          APNS 

 

 


